
Lindh, Frank
12/31/2010 11:47:46 AM
Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Re: It's Cold 

Frank feels the same way!

On Dec 31, 2010, at 10:43 AM, "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> 
wrote:

> I find that the less the contact with Frank, the better the
> relationship.
>
>
>
> On Dec 31, 2010, at 10:41 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
>
»I think Hyun is fine where we are now but Frank is always welcome 
»to call him to build relationships however !
»

Original Message----
» From: Clanon, Paul f mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.govl 
» Sent: Friday, December 31, 2010 10:35 AM 
» To: Cherry, Brian K
» Cc: paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>; frl@cpuc.ca.gov 
» <frl@cpuc.ca.gov>
» Subject: Re: It's Cold

»

»
» Yup. Frank can talk to the nervous GC if necessary?
»
»
»
» On Dec 31,2010, at 10:24 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
»
»> Get a coat
»>
»> No because 1) it's a weekend and loads drops, and 2) there is a 
»> rainstorm coming in that will raise temperatures. We should be 
»> fine.
»>
»> On the IRP, I got a call from a very nervous General Counsel. I 
»> told him the meetings were informal and private. No court 
»> reporters, legal counsel or transcripts would be taken. I also 
»> told him that there would be no PUC investigate staff present and 
»> that we should only send those people necessary to be responsive 
»> to the IRP (eg. Kirk and his lower level functionaries) but that
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»> wouldn't include lawyers. Hope I got that right!
»>
»>
»> From: Clanon, Paul lroailtoipaul.clanon@cpttc.ca.govl
»> Sent: Friday, December 31, 2010 10:13 AM 
»> To: Cherry, Brian K
»> Cc: Frank Lindh <frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov>
»> Subject: It's Cold
»>
»> Any worries for the weekend?
»>
»>

Original Message
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